INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO:

CHAIR AND MEMBERS

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

DATE: 2018 September 18

FROM:

DAVE CRITCHLEY

DIRECTOR PUBLIC SAFETY AND

COMMUNITY SERVICES

SUBJECT: HIGHGATE GREENWAY CONCERNS

UPDATE ON ACTIVITIES

At its meeting on 2018 July 17, the Committee requested an update regarding the concerns raised of undesirable activity at the Highgate Greenway.

Subsequent follow up with City Staff assigned to address the issue, revealed that significant actions have occurred, which in turn has reduced the undesirable activity in the Highgate Greenway area. These actions included:

- Common area benches removed
- Temporary fencing installed around the common area to allow for refurbishment of landscaping
- Random weekday and weekend patrols to ensure appropriate property use

In addition, contact was made with the residents who had raised the initial concerns and they also confirmed that the troubling activities have reduced and in some cases been eliminated.

City staff will continue with the proactive measures in place to ensure compliance of property use.

Regards,

Dave Chitchley

Director Public Safety and Community Services

:dc

H \Memos and Reports to Public Safety Committee\Memos\Memo to PSC - Highgate Concerns Update - 20180918.docx